
Warren Consolidated Schools 
Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

Angus Elementary School 
3180 Hein Drive 
Sterling Heights, Ml 48310 

586.825.2400 

March 22, 2021 

Dear WCS Community, 

1.888.4WCS.KIDS 
www.wcskids.net 

Board of Education 
Susan G. Trombley, President 

I. Susan Kattu la , Vice President 
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell , Secretary 

Carl Weckerle. Treasurer 
Leah A. Berdy , Trustee 

Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee 
Brian White, Trustee 

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 

Since my last letter, we had the following positive cases of COVID-19 reported in the district: 

2 students at Beer 
2 staff at Black 
1 student at Black 
1 student at Butcher 
2 students at Carter 
4 students at Cousino 
1 staff at Cousino 
3 students at Green Acres 
1 staff at Green Acres/Susick 

1 student at Grissom 
1 student at Holden 
3 students at Lean 
1 student at Siersma 
1 student at Sterling/CPC 
1 student at Warren Mott 
1 student at Warren Mott/CPC 
1 student at Wilde 
2 students at Wilkerson 

All affected students and staff were notified, and affected areas of the schools and buses were 

appropriately cleaned. 

On a related note, many of our employees are scheduled to receive their second dose of the 

COVID-19 vaccine on Wednesday, March 31, 2021, and given many people have experienced 

significant symptoms the day after the 2nd dose, Thursday, April 1, 2021, will be a r_emote 

learning day with all students learning at home. 

Also, given the steady increase in cases the past several weeks, the number of students and 

staff having to quarantine, and the potential for spread of COVID-19 following Spring Break, all 

students will learn remotely at home the week of April 12, 2021. 
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Middle and high school students required to take the Pre-Scholastic Achievement Test (PSAT) 

or Scholastic Achievement Test (SAT) will still come to school in-person for testing this week, 

and your child's school will provide you additional information. 

Please continue to review with your child that facial coverings, over the mouth and nose, are 

required in our schools and ALL Warren Consolidated Schools property, including school buses 

and outdoor venues. 

Please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Livernois, Ph .D. 
Superintendent 
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